
Smashburger and Archway Glendale  
are teaming up for a fundraiser! 

 Tuesday, February 23rd between 11 am and 9 pm  

Archway Glendale will receive 20% of all orders  
placed by Archway supporters at the  

Smashburger located at Happy Valley & Lake Pleasant  
(in person or phoned in orders).  

Show your support and get some SMASHING  
food for the whole family!


